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Aquantum Consulting Letter of Reference 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

We have engaged Aquantum Consulting as our Aquatic Consultant for past projects. 

 

They completed site audits on a number of City of Hamilton indoor swimming pools 

complete with Reports on their evaluations. They also provided a complete design, tender 

documentation and project co-ordination for the Green Acres Pool Redevelopment project 

for the City of Hamilton which consisted of a 25 meter outdoor swimming pool, an 

additional multipurpose pool and splash pad. 

 

Aquantum were on time, on budget and we, along with the Client, were satisfied with the 

services provided. We would recommend them for future aquatic projects. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information or clarification. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dan Austin, Dipl.T. (Arch.), CCCA 
Senior Technologist 

dana@mccallumsather.com 
 


